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Dear Valued Holy Trinity Family, 
 

It’s hard to believe that I am writing this today in my seventh year as principal at Holy Trinity 
Catholic School. It seems like just yesterday, not fourteen years ago, that I walked through the 
doors in Longs as the first through third grade teacher with only nine students. As I look back at 
the history of the school, I am reminded of all the challenges we have overcome and all the 
accomplishments we have achieved. It is a testament to God’s loving care and goodness, as well 
as the faith and support of all those associated with the school.  
 

Over the past few years, we have focused on making improvements to the function and 
appearance of the area by installing new fencing, a covered walkway, artificial turf, a seat wall, a 
Mary statue, and a Walking Rosary with benches. These are items that enhance the appearance 
of the space and/or provide additional security during the school day but can also be enjoyed by 
both the school and church communities. 
 

In addition to the outside areas, we upgraded the inside of the school space as well by painting 
the classrooms, hallways, stairwells, and bathrooms on the first and second floors, installing 
cameras and security doors, and purchasing new tables for students to enjoy the daily hot lunch 
program.  
 

This year we plan to focus on continuing to provide tuition assistance to families in need, as well 
as enhancing our sports and academic programs for all students. Providing these enhancements 
will enable Holy Trinity to continue to meet the needs of our students, their families, and our 
staff while continuing to deliver an excellent academic and spiritual program.  
 

We are asking for your assistance in accomplishing our goals. I encourage you to view our 21-22 
annual report / 22-23 annual fund campaign information found on our school website, as well as 
at this link: https://issuu.com/htcs/docs/htcs_21-22_annualreport. I ask that you prayerfully 
consider a donation to this campaign by using the donation card and envelope coming home in 
your child’s folder today. Great or small, every donation given in faith is a blessing to us. 
 

May God continue to bless you always! 
 

Blessings, 
 

Karen Luzzo, B.A., M.S.  
Principal 
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